
Welcome to the school update for Week 6, Term 2 2022.  

The weather has certainly changed of recent. The cold weather 
has hit on time for the start of Winter. They are expecting a cold 
winter this year. Ensure that your children are rugged up and 
ready for school. The Influenza A virus is currently circling all our 
schools. This flu is impacting on staff as well. 

I am pleased that our year 1 students had an amazing excursion 
last Monday to the Sydney Zoo. They had a great day and came 
back with huge smiles and stories. The staff had a great time as 
well. As to this, our Year 2 students will be attending the Zoo next 
week and I am sure that they too will have a great learning time 
and have fun. The staff are excited in taking the students. A 
reminder to parents that to pack a small bag for the excursion-not 
the school bag. Again they will have the best day! 

Today we have a number of students participating in the Area 
Cross Country event. I wish them all the very best success on the 
day! With the extreme cold, a run around the park may warm 
them? Thank you to the parents for your support of this event.  

A huge reminder to parents that semester 1 reporting by all staff 
has commenced. Teachers will be taking time to complete 
reports for this semester with the understanding that they will be 
released to parent’s portal in week 10 of this term. My reason for 
providing this information is to ensure that all parents have the 
link set up ready for the staff to release the reports. If you have 
difficulty in establishing this link, please come to the front office 
and request support in setting this up.  

I must admit that this term is fast tracking as we start week 6. A 
huge reminder to all parents that we will be celebrating the 
Queens birthday on Monday the 13 June-this means that we 
have a long weekend on the Monday and the children do not 
return back to school until the Tuesday the 14. Enjoy this time!! 

 

Thanking you, 

Daryl McKay 

Principal  
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Coming events for Term 2 

Date Events 

Monday 6th June Year 2 Excursion to Sydney Zoo 

Monday 13th June Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday 

Wednesday 29th 

June 

Semester 1 School Reports  

Sentral Parent Portal  

Friday 4th July  Last Day of Term 2 

Monday 18th July  Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 19th July  Students return to school for  

Term 3 

  

Kindergarten Enrolments for 2023 

Commencing Tuesday 19th July 2022, we will be 

taking Kindergarten enrolments for 2023. Your child 
is eligible to attend school if they are turning 5 by 
31st July 2023. You can visit our school office     

Monday-Friday between the hours 9.30am-2.00pm or 
you can enrol online. You must provide the following 

documents: 

Original Birth Certificate of the child 

Proof of address - 100 points residential address 

check. 

Immunisation History Statement (available from  
Medicare) 

If both parents of the child are born overseas you will 
need to provide an Australian Passport of the child or 

proof of Australian Citizenship of one parent (the   
parent must have become an Australian Citizen   

before the child was born) or provide Visa documents 
confirming residency.  
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Year 2 Excursion  

Year 2 students are going on an excursion to Sydney 

Zoo. The students will be taking part in various activities 
and learning about different animals and their habitats. 

Date:  Monday 6th June 2022 

Departing: 9.00am  

Returning: 2.50pm 

 

Students must be at school no later than 8.45am as the 
buses will be leaving the school at 9.00am sharp. 

 

Please pack their lunch in a disposable bag or small 
back pack with their name and class clearly marked on 

it. They will need to wear school sports uniform with 
their school hat. 

 

The last day to pay is Thursday 2nd June 2022 

 

Leadership Team CPR Day 

Last week our Leadership team participated in a CPR workshop. All 

the students had a great time while learning vital lifesaving skills.  

Uniform Shop 

Our Uniform Shop is running via a “Pack and     

Collect” service until further notice. If you want to 
place a uniform order please call Mrs Josie McGann 
on 0467 747 580. The order will be packed, and you 

will be advised when the order is ready to collect. 

Alternatively orders can be left at the front office, 
which will be passed onto Mrs McGann to process. 

Please Note: All uniform orders are cash only. 

Winter Uniform 

Parents and carers please note now that 

we have officially started winter, we require 
all students to be wearing their Winter 
School Uniform.  

Uniforms can be purchased through our 

Uniform shop, see the details below. 
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This Weeks School Value  

 Week 7 & 8 School Value  


